
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           October 20, 2016 

 

 

To our valued customers,       

       

 

 

Due to reduced port availability and port closures in North Europe during Christmas vacation 

period, also with a reduced demand in the market in November particularly, Maersk Line will 

implement a contingency plan for a number of scheduled port calls during this period. We 

aim to minimize the impact to our customers by securing alternative routings wherever 

possible.     

       

This is our first update to inform you of our new blanking schedule. We will share more 

details about revised routings as soon as they become available.      

 

 

For further questions, we encourage you to liaise with your local Maersk Line customer 

service representative or check https://my.maerskline.com/.    

    

             

 

2016 WB November Blanking Programme 

 

PRE 

Week 
Service Vessel Voyage 

First 

Port 
ETD Last Port ETA 

46 AE2 
MATHILDE 

MAERSK 
645W Xinggang 13/11/2016 

Tanjung 

Pelepas 
26/11/2016 

47 AE2 
MERETE 

MAERSK 
646W Xinggang 20/11/2016 

Tanjung 

Pelepas 
03/12/2016 

48 AE6 
MAERSK 

ERVING 
647W Yokohama 27/11/2016 

Tanjung 

Pelepas 
11/12/2016 

 

 

       

We want to thank you for your business and look forward to continuously serving your global 

transportation needs.       

       

 

 

 

Best regards,  

Maersk Line       

       

        

https://my.maerskline.com/

